
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:49 AM 
Jeff.Kindley@tetratech.com 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
RE: Unit Petroleum Gourley #3 Pit 

Jeff, 

As I informed Mr. Skip Wedel on June 5, 2009, OCD is requiring Unit Petroleum to submit an Abatement Plan to 
investigate and remediate the drilling pit. OCO rules specify the procedures that Unit must follow, which include 
submitting a detailed Stage 1 Abatement Plan and making proper public notice. Any activity that you undertake without 
having an approved Abatement Plan is done "at risk." 

Glenn von Gonten 
Senior Hydrologist/Acting Environmental Bureau Chief 
Environmental Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
505-476-3488 
Fax-476-3462 
glenn.vongonten@state.nm.us 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:39 AM 
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Subject: FW: Unit Petroleum Gourley #3 Pit 

FYI 

From: Kindley, Jeff [mailto:Jeff.Kindley@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 9:05 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Unit Petroleum Gourley #3 Pit 

RE: Unit Petroleum Corp 
Gourley #3 Well and Tank Battery (Open Pit) 
Unit H, Section 28, T-22S, R-28E 

Mike, 

In order to obtain additional information on the groundwater gradient direction and the quality of the groundwater at 
the above mentioned site, Tetra Tech will be 'on site Thursday, June 25, 2009 to install two additional monitor wells 
(MW-2 and MW-3) in the vicinity of the existi 
activities at the site. 

ng open pit. This email is to inform you of Unit Petroleum's planned 

l 



If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact either myself or Gary Miller at (432) 682-4559. 

Thanks, 

Jeffrey Kindley, PG • • / 

Jeff.Kindley@tetratech.com ' 

www.tetratech.com 
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